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As the mother of a school-aged child I strongly support this bill.  Information is power, 

and if we can provide more information to families that helps keep our children safe, 

why wouldn't we?  I see no negative to this passing.  Let's make provide this 

information, and then leave it to the individual to decide what to do with that 

information.  Please pass this bill.  


